
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Just 3 more days to go!!! 

        
SUMMER HOLIDAYS 22ND JULY – 5TH SEPTEMBER 

  School closes at the usual class times on Wednesday 21st July 
 We return to school on Monday 6th September 

 
 

                                               Have a lovely summer holiday, take care and stay safe!  
 
 

COVID-19 TESTING 
Advice from Wigan Local Authority and the Health Protection Team. 
Please keep your child at home if they have; 

 A new continuous cough 

 A temperature 

 A loss or change of taste/smell 
Arrange for your child to have a PCR test (not just the Lateral flow test as this isn’t always accurate). This can be 
arranged online www.gov.uk or by telephoning 119. Isolate the household for 10 days from the onset of 
symptoms or until you receive a negative result.  
If another member of the household is awaiting test results please keep your child at home until a negative result 
is received.  
If your child has been in contact with a confirmed positive case, isolate for 10 days and it is recommended that you 
arrange a PCR test. 
Inform the school office immediately if you receive a POSITIVE result enquiries@admin.christchurch.wigan.sch.uk   

Test results are usually received within 24 hours however postal test kits may take a few days. If this is negative 
then your child may return to school straight away if they are well and no longer have any symptoms. 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

Friends of School 
     
YEAR 3 AND YEAR 4 SPONSORED SWIMMING GALA 

 
We would like to say a massive thank you to all the children in Year 3 and Year 4 for all 
their fantastic efforts with their swimming gala. They have managed to raise just over 
£1300.00 for us which has blown us away. Well done to each and every one of you. A 
special thank you to all your families too for sponsoring you, we really appreciate your 
support. 
 
BREAK THE RULES DAY! 
Today we held our first ever ‘Break the Rules’ day! 
Everyone dressed in their own clothes and we saw lots  
of exciting outfits. We had lots of colours of hair,  
tattoos, make-up, nail varnish, jewellery. Children  
brought sweets, crisps, chocolate and pop for snack  
time. We had a really fun day being naughty and  
managed to raise £295.50 

AUTUMN TERM 2021 
Following on from the latest Government and Local Authority guidance, our aim is to return to some form of 
normality in September. For all children, our school times will return to 8:45 registration (the doors will open from 
8:40) and pick up time will be 3:15. The new class teachers will be in contact with you to let you know which doors 
your child will use to enter/exit the building. Parents will be allowed to enter the playground to drop off/collect 
children. We do not intend to have bubbles from September but we may have some minimal restrictions in place 
depending on the risk assessment when it is completed. However, in certain circumstances such as a local 
outbreak, measures may need to be reintroduced. The building work will still be ongoing, so we request parents 
continue to park away from school and walk to ensure the safety of the school community. 

STARS of the Week 
         

Reception – Imogen G, Willow 

Year 1 – Archie 

Year 2 – All the home school heroes 

Year 3 – Riley, Leah 

Year 4 – All of Year 4 

Year 5 – Sophia, Olly, Miley 

Year 6 – All of Year 6 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ping Pong 
Raffle Winner 

 

Kia 
Year 5 

 


